Project Planner Justin Shiu
City of Sausalito

Regarding: Public Hearing for a Minor Use Permit to Allow
Temporary Events at
2200 Bridgeway

Dear Justin:

It seems that it is impossible to get parking permits granted for
Olive Street. We have requested this numerous times, and
every day the street hecomes a parking lot for the building on
the corner of Bridgeway and Olive Street (even though they
have a parking lot which they do not use), and for Saylors. If
we do not get these permits, the “events” at 2200 Bridgeway
will just add to our problems.

I'would not be opposed to the events if we could get PARKING
PERMITS FOR OLIVE STREET, but until we have this, I am very
much opposed to it and would like to register a complaint. No
parking permits, no events,

Ann Jones

516 Olive Street W —
Sausalito

CA

ann@annjonesinteriors.com
415-265-3380
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